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2020 Digital 
Dates 

    

 

Monday, January 13th 
Skern Lodge meeting 
for Year 5 parents—
9am 

Wednesday, 15th 
January                       
Year 3 Cake Sale 

Deadline to apply for a 
primary school place 

Friday, 24th January 
Open the Book 
assembly 

February 17th  - 21st        
Half Term 

Thursday, March 26th 

Friday 10th January 2020 

 

Welcome back to a new term, a new year and a new decade. I hope you 
had a pleasant Christmas and New Year. 

A Clubs Letter for the Spring term is being sent out today. It is also 
available on the school website. Most Clubs will be starting in the 
coming week. When a club becomes oversubscribed a waiting list is 
started just in case spaces become available in the following weeks. 
When a club takes place after school please make sure that children are 
collected at the stated finishing time.  

Eco Update—We are just about to send off our 
second box of crisp packets to be recycled - that's 
just over 16kg of crisp packets that otherwise 
would have gone to landfill!  

Thank you everyone for collecting and please 
remember to continue saving those crisp packets during this new year. 
Remember, only crisp packets only. NO nut, meat, popcorn or biscuit 
wrappers please.  

You can find out information on Sidmouth Library’s Harry 
Potter Night on the news section of the school website. 

www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                           01395 568300  

               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

The Twilight after school club phone number is  07513269489 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 
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